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20. EXECUTIVE 

 
REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 
MEETING   20TH MAY 2003  

 
PRESENT:   Councillor Nick Stanton, Leader (In the Chair) 

Councillor Caroline Pidgeon, Deputy Leader 
Councillor Beverley Bassom, Housing 
Councillor Catherine Bowman, Regeneration and 
Economic Development 
Councillor James Gurling, Service Delivery 
Councillor Catriona Moore, Health and Social Care 
Councillor Richard Porter, Community Support and 
Safety 
Councillor Bob Skelly, Education, Youth and 
Leisure 
Councillor Lorraine Zuleta, Finance 

 
 

20.4 MOTION SUBMITTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH COUNCIL PROCEDURE 
RULE 3.9 – DISABLED PARKING 

 
At the above meeting of the Executive we considered the following motion 
referred from Council Assembly on 30th April 2003, which had been moved by 
Councillor Tony Ritchie and seconded by Councillor Dora Dixon-Fyle:- 

 
1. That Council Assembly notes the concern expressed by disabled 

residents on being unable to park in disabled parking bays either outside 
or near their homes. 

 
2. That Council Assembly therefore welcomes the formation of an Access 

and Mobility Forum which will include local organisations representing 
people with disabilities. 

 
3. That Council Assembly agrees that Councillors of each party should be 

invited to nominate representatives to this group. 
 

4. That the objective of the working party will be to consider current Council 
policy and to make recommendations to the Executive on how, in future, 
severely disabled residents can park near their home.  

 
We agreed the motion. 

 
 

COUNCILLOR NICK STANTON 
 

LEADER OF THE COUNCIL 


